
                 
 
 
 

School Year: 2018-2019 
 
Dear Third Grade Students & Parents, 
 
Welcome to Third Grade.  We are very excited about the upcoming school year.  We look forward to 
seeing all of you on the first day of school- August 27. 

 
Suggested Supply List for the First Day of School     

☺ 3 composition notebooks  
☺ Two-pocket folders, plastic, sturdy (not paper) kind– 1 of each color: red, yellow, green, blue, purple  
☺ 1 pair of scissors  
☺ 36 sharpened pencils  
☺ 1 package of crayons or colored pencils (24 ct.)  
☺ 1 package of markers  
☺ 3 dry erase markers   
☺ 2 highlighters 
☺ small pencil bag (not a hard plastic box)  
☺ 10 glue sticks 
☺ 1 art/paint shirt  
☺ 1 pair of gym shoes to be left at school 
☺ 1 box of Band-Aids (nonantibiotic) 
☺ 1 box of Kleenex 
☺ 1 container of sanitizing wipes  
☺ If your last name begins with A-H, please bring 1 large bottle of hand sanitizer and paper towel 
☺ If your last name begins with I-O, please bring a box of Ziploc bags (quart size) and 1 pkg of red pens 
☺ If your last name begins with P-Z, please bring a box of Ziploc bags (gallon size) & 1 pkg of red pens 
 
 
Some supplies will be shared within the classroom.  If you are able to supply any extra supplies, they will 
be put to good use during our various projects.  We have purchased a Friday folder and planner for each 
student. 
 
Please note:  Desk/table space is limited so there is no need for large pencil boxes, binders, 
trapper keepers, etc.       
 
We look forward to getting to know you and your child this year.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact us. 

Sincerely,  
The Third Grade Teachers  

 


